
 
 
23 April 2021: Masaryk Memorial Institute is beginning the search for a 
number of summer staff positions. MMI has just received approval from 
the Government of Canada through the Canada Summer Jobs program. 
The program strives to give young Canadians between the ages of 15 and 30 
paid work opportunities. 
  
We have four positions available in Scarborough now that we have received 
final approval of funding from the Government of Canada. Work will be 
undertaken in accordance with all local public health guidelines. Click on job 
title for job description. 
 

 Park maintenance labourer (2) 
 Library assistant 
 Office admin assistant (part time position) 

 
Applications must be submitted to office@masaryktown.ca by Friday April 
30, 2021. Please include your resume and cover letter. 
 


